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VRA Newsletter 09th October 2024

Congratulations to Werribee rifle club for providing their

Incorporation and VicPol Approval numbers, Lease agreements and

Range Standing Orders. Any clubs who require assistance in

preparing and/or sourcing documents, please email the office at

vra@vra.asn.au

Emails to VRA clubs go via MMS to three nominated positions.

Clubs are reminded to input Captain, Secretary and Treasurer

positions into MMS to avoid missing out on updates.

All back copies of Newsletters are available here:

https://www.vra.asn.au/vra-newsletters

JUST ARRIVED -
Sierra 7mm 168gr Projectiles, Sierra .22 80gr Projectiles,  Hornady

6mm 105gr Projectiles, Allen 55" Rifle cases,  BOG Death

Clamping Tripods,  Boretech Eliminator,  Oryx Field Stocks

RWS PRIMERS -
The VRA still has a small quantity of both small and large RWS

primers. The next allocated shipment of these will be EARLY 2026.

The VRA has no confirmed allocation of any primers over the next

12 months for arrival. Based on current sales, the VRA store will be

"sold out" of RWS primers prior to the end of 2024. Members

requiring primers for the future can purchase via the VRA online

store.

ADI POWDER / 2206H -
Currently VRA is experiencing low stock levels of powder. Members

are advised the VRA will only receive one more "small" shipment of

powder prior to the "2025 KINGS Competition." This has an eta of

late 2024/early 2025. ADI 2206H will not be supplied in the next

shipment at this stage.Members requiring powder for the future can

purchase via the VRA online store - note: it is in store pick up only.
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BERGER PROJECTILES -
As most members are aware, the Berger importation has changed

hands. The VRA has submitted its initial order with the new

supplier, with indications the first shipment should arrive within the

first half of 2025. The VRA store will keep members updated when

more information becomes available. This will include stock

availability and pricing.

VRA ONLINE CLEARANCE SECTION -
The VRA Store now has a "Clearance" section. This will be

regularly updated with clearance items and discounted products the

VRA has been able to acquire.
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